
The City of Townsend is announcing an opportunity for interested residents to submit their 
expressions of interest in serving on the Board of Zoning Appeals (BZA). The BZA meets monthly, 
when there is business, to hear appeals of denials of building permits by the Planning Commission 
or building official. 
 
The BZA meets the second Thursday of each month immediately following the Planning 
Commission meeting. If you are interested in becoming a member of the  BZA, please provide the 
following information to Gayla Webb at gayla@cityoftownsend.com, drop off at City Hall, 123 Tiger 
Dr. in Townsend, or mail to City of Townsend, ATTN: Gayla Webb, PO Box 307, Townsend, TN 37882 
 
Please include the following information: 
 
Name 
Address 
Contact Information 
Experience in planning and zoning 
Specialized skills 
 
All expressions of interest must be submitted by August 31, 2025. Fillable form available on our 
website homepage under Job Listings & Community Involvement: www.cityoftownsend.com 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cityoftownsend.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0iwlztra4ueW77GZG-W5vvyDStJfDrZLG-Ev2p18drOmqcEY_NbizbBZM_aem_M6iuzcqP6rjTWJGpUVCBoQ&h=AT3K_Rf7Rc3vfcp7ifdjMaLyACAxzwm-XG-7CCV4eRiCRc0TF-T4fEWps_vrDw_zfsJ5d50dDTG0_wIVwrztbq1U1bVUekb4qiis4dgRBhxut_9ZJHSeJqRK_zdhJ8AgfjDv&__tn__=-UK*F

